
  

Living, learning and growing in God’s love 
St John Bosco Catholic Primary School  

Friday 18th March 2022 

Newsletter written by Alexia, Ekotabasi, Margaret and Nathaniel—Y6 pupils 

Laudato Si’   
Our school tries to follow the ‘Laudato Si’ 

by: 
Making sure we recycle correctly. 

Keeping compost bins outside. 
Having eco-friendly workers. 

Having AHPS’ (Advocates for Habitat 
Protection). 

Weighing our food waste. 

Mass at Holy Cross   
Some Y6 children attended Mass this morning 
at Holy Cross Church. Thank you to Fr Stan 
and the parishioners for making us feel so 

welcome. Well done to the children who were 
so respectful and reverent.    

Safeguarding Champions    
We now have more Safeguarding  

Champions trained so don't forget if you 
have a safeguarding concern, please talk 
to them. They are trained to listen and 

support all children. 
Look out for the orange  

hoodies.  
 
 
 
 

Dear Lord, 

 As I begin my journey toward spiritual growth, help me to look deep within myself and let go 
of the old and embrace the new life that comes from you.     

Amen. 

 Attendance   
The attendance this week is:  

Reception: 92%  
Year 1: 97.8%  
Year 2: 95.5%  
Year 3: 96.1%  
Year 4: 92.9%  
Year 5: 96.8%  
Year 6: 97%   
Total: 95.5% 
 

Parents’ Evening   
Thank you to everyone who came to  
parents' evening. It is lovely to see  
parents in school again. We hope you  

enjoyed being back in school.  

Did You Know?   
It took nearly 1500 people to build 

Stonehenge! 

Walk against Hunger + Our Pilgrimage 
to the Cross   

Bosco will help stamp out hunger, one 
stomp at a time! As a school, we always 
endeavour to raise awareness of people 

less fortunate than ourselves. Also, 
school continues on the Year of  

Pilgrimage with Our Pilgrimage to the 
Cross. This is particularly poignant in the 

current climate.   
 


